ADVISORY BOARD ON PHYSICIAN ASSISTANTS
MINUTES

April 7, 2005
The Advisory Board on Physician Assistants met on April 7, 2005 at 1:00 p.m. at the Department
of Hedth Professions. Erwin E. Fender, PA-C, Vice-Chair caled the meeting to order. A

guorum was not declared.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Erwin E. Fender, PA-C, Chair
Leslie C. Ellwood, M .D.

MEMBERS ABSENT: DianaA. Houle, PA-C
PamelaBailey, PA-C
DeliaT. Zisman
STAFF PRESENT: William L. Harp, M.D., Executive Director

Ola Powers, Deputy Executive Director-Licensing
Elaine Y eatts, Senior Regulatory Analyst
Eusebia L. Joyner, Recording Secretary

GUESTSPRESENT: None

APPROVAL OF MINUTESDATED FEBRUARY 3, 2005

An official meeting of the Advisory Board on Physician Assistants was not commenced in that a
quorum was not present.

Erwin E. Fender, PA-C, Vice-Chair

William L. Harp, M.D., Executive Director

Eusebia L. Joyner, PA Recording Secretary



